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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

My family has had property in northern Idaho for over fifty years.  We enjoy the outdoors and the Idaho forests.

Our property includes a pond that see moose graze in it and we cross a tributary to priest lake to enter our

estate.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the report.  It is important for ours as

well as future generations.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Mike Myers

Spokane, WA 99208

miscmyers@comcast.net

 


